
Marine Corps League
Westfield River Valley

Detachment 141
Westfield, Massachusetts 01069

(For further information contact FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Frank Real, public affairs officer at

413-348-7885 or fgreal@aol.com)

Feeding Hills Man New Marine League Commandant
Members of Westfield River Valley Detachment 141, Marine Corps (MCL) elected
and installed a new suite of senior officers Monday at their monthly Meeting. John
R. Rutovich (JR) of Feeding Hills, at podium, is the 2011-2012 commandant, suc-
ceeding Brian P. Dupee of Easthampton. From left to right are: Donald W. Rivette
of Ludlow, judge advocate; Roger Beers of South Hadley, junior vice comman-
dant; Marc Dunne of West Springfield, senior vice commandant; Rutovich; Geoff
Croteau of Chicopee, adjutant; and Michael J. Burke of Westfield, MCL New Eng-
land Division Vice Commandant Richard Harrington, not shown, installed the new
officers. (MCL photo by Frank Real)


